
Mass_NRG_GreyLine_Inset_OuterMask_CMYK

Important Notice for 
RBC FINCO clients

As part of recent upgrades made to our banking 
platform, clients are reminded to please use your new 
transit and account number(s) associated with your 
FINCO account(s) when making payments or transfers. 

After September 6, 2021 any payments or transfers 
made using the old transit 01695 will no longer be 
accepted. 

Be sure to update any online payment information 
or account information you may have set up for 
automatic payments or services requiring accounts 
details.


